
March 25, 2021

Ministry of 
Community Safety and
Correctional Services

Office of the
Fire Marshal and 
Emergency Management

25 Morton Shulman Avenue
Toronto ON  M3M 0B1
Tel:    647-329-1100
Fax:   647-329-1143

Ministère de la 
Sécurité communautaire et
des Services correctionnels

Bureau du
commissaire des incendies et
de la gestion des situations d'urgence

25, Avenue Morton Shulman
Toronto ON  M3M 0B1
Tél. :      647-329-1100
Téléc. :  647-329-1143

March 25, 2021

Richard Arnel
Town of Essex 
33 Talbot Street S.
Essex, ON  N8M1A8

Dear Richard Arnel,

Further to ongoing discussions regarding the Fire Safety Grant Program, I am writing to confirm 
that the fire service has agreed (in principle) to utilizing its grant allocation to support its intended 
purpose as outlined below.  

The Town of Essex  will be provided a total of $9,600.00 to support:

This aligns with the intended purpose of Fire Safety Grant Program.

As part of this process, formalization of the grant allocation and the Transfer Payment Agreement 
is required and will be tabled by you for your municipal council at its next meeting.

The Office of the Fire Marshal will reach out to finalize and execute the Transfer Payment 
Agreement once municipal council has had the opportunity to approve your proposal for spending 
the funds provided.

Sincerely,

- Increased training opportunities

Jon Pegg
Fire Marshal

Instructions to the Municipal Representative:

Please complete and submit a copy of this document to our office at ofm@ontario.ca by no later 
than March 29, 2021.

I hereby accept the grant allocation and proposed strategy for utilization, pending approval by Town 
of Essex as outlined above.

Print Name: Signature: Date:Title:

Richard Arnel Fire Chief - Town of Essex 25-March-2021


